
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Decision:  Corporate Emergency Plan Update  
 
Meeting Date:  April 27, 2016 
 

 

 

At its meeting of April 27, 2016, the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report as 

follows: 

“It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Receive a confidential verbal update on the TTC’s Corporate Emergency  Plan;
and 

 
 

2. Authorize that the information in the confidential verbal update is to remain 

confidential in its entirety as it contains information or communication on the 

security of the property”. 

 

 




